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Testimony to Portland City Council on the Shelter to Housing Continuum Project,
Recommended Draft

This is another attempt to slip in changes to our beautiful city that will destroy its landscape.
Opening parks to camping does not consider your constituents who pay the taxes for these spaces
with the intent of using the space for their own mental health while living in a city in decline.
Property values in downtown and the Pearl have already declined. It’s difficult to leave the area and
now you want to take the only thing left that makes the area livable. This draft is I’ll conceived and

will only make the housing problem worse.
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